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October 16, 2024 

 

Prescott, WI - The City of Prescott was made aware today of an incident that occurred within 

the South Washington School District while off-duty City of Prescott Patrol Officer Steve 

Williams, a two-year veteran of the Department, was serving as a substitute teacher.  Based on 

the information received from the school district and the active investigation by the Woodbury 

Police Department the Officer in question has been put on Administrative Leave.  Mr. Williams 

was not serving in an official capacity as a Police Officer for the City of Prescott when the 

alleged actions occurred.  The City of Prescott and the Prescott Police Department find the 

current allegations, if true, made against Mr. Williams to be very disturbing, reprehensible, and 

we in no way condone his actions.  Our deepest sympathies go out to the South Washington 

School District, staff and students. 

Currently, we are not going to be taking any additional questions in regard to Mr. Williams as 

we conduct our own internal investigation and to allow for Woodbury Police Department to 

conduct their investigation. 
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